
Product Recall:

Cutlery from Herobility (Eco Feed-
ing Spoon, Eco Baby Spoon and 
Fork)
Herobility has received a small number of complaints stating that Eco Feeding Spoon (also found 
in Eco Placemat Feeding Set) and Eco Baby Spoon and Fork products have broken into small 
pieces, and considering that they may present a risk of choking, we have decided to recall the 
products.

Therefore, Herobility is recommending all customers that they return their cutlery. Of course, you 
will be refunded for your products.

Read more at https://herobility.com/en/recalls

We demand the best from our products. This is to ensure that as a parent, you can feel secure 
knowing that you’ve chosen the best for your child. If you have any questions or concerns about 
your Herobility products, you’re welcome to contact your nearest retailer or our customer service 
at shop@herobility.com.
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